## CITY ART MUSEUM OF ST. LOUIS ST. LOUIS 5, MISSOURI

November 9, 1954

Mr. John Rhoden 265 Eighth Avenu New York, N.Y.

Dear Mr. Rhoden:

Many thanks for your kind letter of October 21st. I have heard from Mrs. Steinberg that your splendid bronze of the "Dancere" has arrived and is now placed in her warden. I except to see

I have not forgotten your other pieces, the horses in particular, and I do hope to see them again when I am in New York sometime. I will make a note of your address and phone number and lat we know when I am there.

You may have heard that I have been appointed Director of the Museum of Fine Arbs in Section and will be leaving St. Louis in the spring to assume my new duties.

I am happy to know that you are settled in New York and want to wish you every success.

With best regards,

Pen . Anthone
Perry T. Rathbone
Pirretor